
 

WSECS invites proposals for the 2019 annual meeting (www.wsecs.org), scheduled for 
Friday and Saturday of Presidents’ Day weekend, February 15-16. The conference, under the 
general topic of “The Global Eighteenth Century,” will feature a plenary panel of scholars 
debating the question, “What is a ‘global eighteenth century’?” Felicity Nussbaum (English, 
UCLA), Satoko Shimazaki (East Asian Languages and Cultures, USC), and Claudia Brown (Art 
History, ASU) have been confirmed as plenary panelists, with more speakers to be added 
soon. 

We invite scholars from all disciplines on all aspects of eighteenth-century culture. We seek 
to encourage proposals in particular from scholars interested in a broad range of disciplines 
representing the whole of the world, including the music, history, literature, economies, and 
cultures of Asia, Africa, and South America.  

Please send a 250-word abstract by October 1, 2018, to organizers Victoria Thompson 
(Victoria.Thompson@asu.edu), Sören Hammerschmidt (Soren.Hammerschmidt@asu.edu), 
and Young Oh (youngoh@asu.edu). 
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